
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 

from: Jennifer Cleary, Director, Public Relations 
date: November 3, 2010 

subject: Ex parte Communication 
 
This memo memorializes the meeting between AHAM and the Department of Energy on 
November 3, 2010, for inclusion in the public docket.  In summary, the issue discussed was the 
need for testing under a final test procedure for refrigerator/freezers in order to verify that the 
final equations for refrigerator/freezer standards levels are correct.   
 
The attendees were as follows:   
 
Scott Harris, Department of Energy 
Daniel Cohen, Department of Energy 
Stephanie Weiner, Department of Energy 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Kevin Messner, AHAM 
Matthew Williams, AHAM 
Charles Samuels, Mintz Levin Cohn Ferris Glovsky and Popeo, PC 
Tom Catania, Whirlpool Corporation 


